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NH Research (NHR) Covid-19 Statement 

 
NH Research (NHR) is actively monitoring the dynamic coronavirus situation.  We have taken 
steps to ensure the safety and health of our employees and their families, customers and 
communities. NHR is continuing to comply with all government regulations and the 
recommendations provided from public health agencies such as the World Health Organization 
and the U.S. Centers for Disease Control.  
 
The company’s priority is to protect our employees, customers and communities as we 
continue to provide support to our customers. 
 
In response to government regulations around the world, NHR employees are working remotely 
from home if their role allows.  This enables us to support our customers and help move 
important projects forward.  At our headquarters office, only key staff roles required to 
maintain operations and support essential customers will be on-site.  We have enhanced our 
sanitization procedures while implementing social distancing and personal protection 
equipment to ensure safe conditions. 
 
NHR has restricted employee domestic and international travel until further notice. We are 
encouraging digital collaboration tools and virtual meetings with our team members and 
customers.   
 
We also understand that our customers are impacted by the Covid-19 and are having to make 
adjustments to their business. We are committed to working closely with our customers to 
understand how to address their needs.  
 
Stay healthy.  Stay safe.  
 
NHR,  
Your Partner in Test 
 
 

Our statement will be updated to address the dynamic situation with COVID-19.  
 


